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To Whom This May Concern:
LD 1373

I am opposed to this bill as it takes away the voice of Mainers. We need the electoral 
college to represent us throughout our great state as our demographics and population 
density vary greatly.
Every voice needs to be heard and represented in our federal and state elections. 
This is a very direct change to the way we elect presidents and it shouldn’t be able to 
pass without a constitutional amendment.
As a smaller state we don’t need our votes to be “attached” to larger states that may 
not have our interests in mind when they vote. It’s just a really bad idea and I urge 
you to oppose it.
Thank you very much for your time,
Tracy Johnson Colby
207-833-5600
Harpswell Maine


